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LCPR Board,

I ask you to remove executive Jay Stoffel from his membership in the TRA Fund or remove
him from his position of executive director because of his conflict of interest. 

The current executive director is a Tier I member of the TRA Pension Fund and has unlimited
access to legislators and influence over the direction of the fund. Last year, TRA, under the
direction of the Executive Director, sent a flyer to key legislators because Tier I was not
originally included in the benefit improvements for Tier II members (NRA Change to 64),
despite Tier I having a vastly superior retirement age and benefit.  This, along with the FACT
that the executive has a personal financial stake in the fund, should be enough to remove the
executive director from the fund.  Any Tier II improvements, in theory, would pose a higher
risk to his future personal finances.

Please right this wrong for your current and future educators in MN.

Jason Savage
High School Principal
Pillager Schools ISD #116
218-746-2117

“Change Isn’t About Trying To Be Perfect. Don't chase perfection Perfect Is Boring.” 

Pillager, you can go Anywhere from here!
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